Wednesday, 18 October 2017 at 8:29:57 AM Ponape Time

Subject: Re: Invitation to Attend College of Micronesia-FSM's 25th Anniversary Celebration
Date:  Wednesday, 18 October 2017 at 12:29:47 AM Ponape Time
From: Richard Winn <rwinn@accjc.org>

To: Dir. Joseph Daisy <jdaisy@comfsm.fm>
cC: Frankie Harriss <frankieh@comfsm.fm>
Dear Joe,

am deeply honored by this invitation and am happy to accept. The dates are held on my calendar and we can
discuss the visit in greater detail in the coming months.

With warmest regards,
Richard
Sent from Richard's iPhone

On Oct 16, 2017, at 10:40 PM, Dr. Joseph Daisy <idaisy@combam fiv> wrote:

Dear Dr. Winn,

On behalf of the COM-FSM Board of Regents and the college, we are pleased that the Pacific Post
Secondary Education Council (PPEC) has agreed to hold its next meeting in Pohnpei, FSM to coincide
with the celebration of college’s 25th Anniversary in April 2018.

F'would like to extend an invitation for you to attend, as Dr. Beno attended the college’s 20th
Anniversary celebration in 2013,

tt would be a great opportunity for you and perhaps your new Vice Presidents to visit Pohnpei and see
the college first hand.

The celebration and events are scheduled for the week of April 2- 6, so please save the dates and start
planning your trip and hotel reservations soon.

The convocation will be held on Wednesday, April 4th at 9am at the FSM-China Friendship Gym at the
National Campus. Please bring your academic regalia to wear during the event.

We have also tentatively scheduled the PPEC meeting for Thursday, April 5, 2018 in the MITC room at
the National Campus from Bam-5pm.

This would provide another opportunity for ACCIC to engage the Presidents of Pacific Island
institutions of higher education.

I hope your schedule would permit you to join us for this important milestone in the life of the college.
Please let me know if you and the Vice Presidents will be able to attend.

twill send you a calendar of all events once they are confirmed.
Regards,

loe

joseph M. Daisy, EdD

President and Chief Executive Officer

College of Micronesia-FSM

COM-FSM Mission Statement:

The College of Micronesia-FSM is a learner-centered institution of higher education that is committed
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to the success of the Federated States of Micronesia by providing academic and career & technical
educational programs characterized by continuous improvement and best practices.

DISCLAIMER: This message is only intended for the addressee named above. Its contents may be
confidential, privileged or otherwise protected. Any unauthorised use, disclosure or copying of this
message or its contents is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, (i) please do not read or
disclose it to others, {ii} please notify the sender by reply emalil or phone, {iii} please delete this
communication from vour system.
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